Sent: 05 February 2013 21:31

To: Planning

Subject: 12/01802/REM

From Mr Darren & Mrs Rebecca Nichol, 35 Blackwood Place OX15 4BD

Dear Sir/Madam

We are writing with our objections to the above application, for land south of Blackwood Place, Bodicote.

These concern the invasion of our privacy as the plans show the upper and lower levels of two 2-bedroom properties both directly overlooking our garden, conservatory and main bedroom. 

We are also concerned about the noise pollution both from the building work and once these homes are occupied due to their close proximity to our garden, along with the increased traffic levels both on the oxford road and potentially along blackwood place. The loss of light to our garden and rear of our property should also be taken into consideration.

Yours faithfully, Rebecca Nichol 

